Letter to Editor

1406 Airport Way
Fairbonks, Alaska
Feb. 18, 1966

Tundra Times
510 2nd Room 201
Fairbanks, Alaska

Dear Sir:

This is a rather belated
thank you for your very fine
service in publicizing the
program and purposes of Hos-
pitality House. We also ap-
preciate so much your putting
forth the problems of the Na-
tive people of Alaska and
feel your paper has done
much to stir up interest in the
areas of need. We appreciate
your faimess and honesty in
portraying problems as well
as  suggestions for  their
solution.

We appreciote, too, the con-
tribution of copies of your
paper to Hospitality House.
We all, staff and girls alike,
read it and watch for its
coming. We wish you a most
prosperous year fo come.

Sincerely,

Mable R. Rosmussen

Administrator

Presbyierian Hospitaiity
House



